
PRESS RELEASE

Merger by incorporation of ProFamily S.p.A. in Banco BPM S.p.A.:

Notice of filing of documents

Milan, 23 April 2021 – Notice is hereby given that, on today's date, following obtainment of the
authorisation of the merger issued by the European Central Bank, the plan for the merger by
incorporation of ProFamily S.p.A. (“ProFamily”) in Banco BPM S.p.A. (“Banco BPM”), drafted in
accordance with articles 2501-ter and 2505 of the Italian Civil Code (the "Merger Plan"), was
filed at the competent Register of Companies.

This operation is part of the initiatives to rationalize the corporate and operational structure of
the Banco BPM Group, responding to the needs of simplification and rationalization of the
structure, the optimization and enhancement of people, as well as the reduction in costs and
it shall not entail an impact on the capital ratios and on the consolidated financial statements
of the Banco BPM Group.

It is also hereby stated that, in compliance with the legislation in force, the Merger Plan,
together with the balance sheet positions pursuant to art. 2501-quater of the Italian Civil Code
represented by the financial statements of Banco BPM and ProFamily as at 31 December
2020, are available to the public from today's date at the registered office of the companies
participating in the merger, at Borsa Italiana S.p.A., on the website of Banco BPM
www.gruppo.bancobpm.it (section “Investor Relations > Corporate transactions >2021 -
ProFamily Merger") and on the website of the authorised storage mechanism
www.emarketstorage.com.

Lastly, notice is hereby given that the respective financial statements of the last three financial
years are available to the public at the registered office of the companies participating in
the merger.
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